

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date: FFs3.Review unit 1,2.	 Teacher's feedbacks
--------------------------------------	---

Task 1: Put the verbs in Simple past tense: (Chia động từ trong ngoặc ở thì Quá khứ đơn)

1. The girl (be) _____ nice.
2. It (be) _____ cloudy yesterday.
3. How (be) _____ she last night?
4. They (not be) _____ tired yesterday.
5. I (not be) _____ the most intelligent student in the class when I (be) _____ in secondary school.
6. Jen (not be) _____ in Australia last year.
7. (Be) _____ they nice to you when you (be) _____ in London 2 years ago?
8. Yesterday, we (see) _____ her at the restaurant.
9. My family (buy) _____ a new house last month.
10. I (heard) _____ her crying in the room last night.
11. I (like) _____ ice cream but no more.
12. Yesterday, I (go) _____ to school at 6 a.m.
13. Last summer, my family (travel) _____ in Da Nang.
14. I (buy) _____ him a new wallet last week.
15. My friends and I (stay) _____ at home all the last weekend.
16. _____ they (get) _____ married last year?
17. What _____ he (do) _____ last night? → He (do) _____ his homework.
18. My elder brother (not use) _____ the computer yesterday.
19. Jim (read) _____ the magazine last month.
20. _____ she (forget) _____ something?

Task 2: Choose the correct answers for Part A, and choose True or False for Part B: (Chọn câu trả lời đúng ở Phần A, và chọn True hoặc False cho Phần B nhé)



A Postcard from Greece



Dear James,

This vacation is wonderful. I arrived by ship to the island. The island is beautiful and the weather is hot and sunny every day. I arrived on Saturday morning and I went to Agios Sostis beach. I took a long swim and then I sunbathed until noon. Next, I had lunch at a tavern on the beach. Also, I met some boys from Romania and we played volleyball with some of the local people. They are all very friendly.

In addition, I loved the hotel because it is fantastic, very modern, and it also has a pool. I liked the town, I walked around and took some photos. Then, I went to Delos to visit the ancient ruins. Finally, I went shopping yesterday and I bought you a nice present.

I hope you like it. See you when I get home.

Love,
Helen



Mr. James Hook

1128 West Fourth Avenue

New York, NY 10003

USA

A) Read the text and select the most appropriate answer.

- Where is Helen on vacation?
 - In Turkey.
 - At a beach.
 - In Greece.
- When did she arrive?
 - She arrived on Saturday.
 - She got there by ship.
 - She arrived last weekend.
- Where did she go first?
 - She first stayed at the town's hotel.
 - She went to Agios Sostis beach.
 - She went to have lunch at a beach's tavern.
- How is the weather?
 - It's cool and windy.
 - It's cloudy.
 - It's hot and sunny.
- Why does Helen love the hotel?
 - Because it is cheap and comfortable.
 - Because it features a pool and it is modern.
 - Because it doesn't have many people.

B) Mark with an X True or False for the next statements

Helen did not visit the ancient ruins of Delos	TRUE	FALSE
She bought a present for her cousin.	TRUE	FALSE
Helen played volleyball with foreigners.	TRUE	FALSE
She said that the people from the island weren't friendly.	TRUE	FALSE
She travelled to the island by the plane.	TRUE	FALSE

